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SRCD Signs on to Coalition for National
Science Funding (CNSF) Letter Supporting
Funding for NSF in FY2018

The Coalition for National Science Funding (CNSF) wrote a letter to the Members of the 115th Congress

recommending an $8 billion appropriation for the National Science Foundation (NSF) in FY2018. The letter

highlighted the contributions of basic science to multiple industries, and that that NSF should continue to

support research across all directorates. 

Download a PDF of the Letter
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